
Have You Changed Your Mind 
About PASNAP?

Pennsylvania Association of Sta� 

Nurses and Allied Professionals

3031 Walton Road, Suite C-104

Plymouth Meeting, PA 19462-2326

Email: info@pasnap.com

National Labor Relations Board

Regional O�ce 04 – Philadelphia

100 E Penn Square

Suite 403

Philadelphia, PA 19107

Consider the points below...

... to write a letter or email to:

• Changed your mind
• Didn’t have all the facts
• Have reconsidered after learning more
• Didn’t know signing gave the union the right to represent me
• Please return my card to address below
• Please delete my information from your outreach e�orts

Know the Facts

For more information, visit KnowTheFactsPMAH.org

I wasn’t aware the union
would share my name,
address and phone 
number with other 
people after signed.

The union rep made a 
lot of promises that I 
now know cannot be 
guaranteed.

The organizer told me the 
card was just for more 
information, but I now 
know that's not true.

If you have changed your mind about previously signing a union authorization card, you can 
revoke your authorization.

It doesn’t matter if you feel you were not given accurate information, were misled about signing a 
card or using an electronic signature, or simply decided a union is not right for you, you have a 
legal right to request your card be returned or signature deleted. 

Mail a letter or send an email to PASNAP
 (be sure to keep a copy for your records)


